RECEIVED 84/12/20812 14:49

BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS C ITY OF LOS AN GELES DEPFARTMENT OF PUELIC WORKS
MEMBERS . CALIFORNIA BUREAU OF STREET SERVICES
ANDREA A. ALARGON
PRESIDENT NAzg?é% g;\ggEDA
JERILYN LOPEZ MENDOZA RON OLIVE, ASST. DIREGTOR
VIGE FRESIDENT JOSEPH csalgé&f\rggm ASST.
JOHN J. CHOI 1149 8. BROADWAY, SUITE 400

LOS ANGELES, CA 90015

PRESIDENT PRO.-TEMPORE

STEVEN T. NUTTER
COMMISSIONER ANTONIQ R, VILLARAIGOSA REQUESTS FOR SERVICE
MAYOR 2-1-1 —or~ (800) 886-CITY

VALERIE LYNNE SHAW : Email; BSS,BOSS@lachy.org
TDD: (213) 473-3231

COMMISSIONER .
: FAX: (213)473-4150

NOTICE OF STREET WORK

Starting approximately Monday. April 16, 2012 through Saturday, April 21, 2012, the City of Los
Angeles, Department of Public Works, Bureau of Street Services will begin roadway improvements in your

area on Canoga Avenue, from Victorv Boulevard to Roscoe Boulevard.

The project will require the preparation of the existing roadway by cold milling the street at the
gutter area during the week Monday through Friday, and resurfacing (pave) the sireet on Saturday.

While work is in progress, “Temporary No Parking Signs” will be posted on the street. The signs
will be posted at least 24 hours before the actual work begins. Please have all vehicles removed
from the street to protect them from damage by construction debris and to prevent interference with
the planned work. When work is not in progress between the preparation and resurfacing phases the
signs will be reversed to provide vehicular parking.

Vehicles will have access during the resurfacing project. However, it is requested that driving be
limited within the project area to avoid possible damage to your vehicle. The only time aceess will
be restricted within the project area is when the street is coated with liquid asphalt, prior to the
resurfacing of the street, )

When the crews are working, there will be construction equipment and trucks in the area. Since this
equipment is of interest to children, for their safety, remind them to be careful and avoid the

equlpmcnt and work-site area.

- Thank you for your understanding and patience during this project. Families and caregivers of
persons with disabilities can request assistance. Request for accommmodations must be made at least
72 hours in advance of the date or if you have questions, contact the supervisor on the project site or
call (318) 756-8651. :

Please note:  If you plan any improvernents to your business or residence that requires an excavation in the
street, please call the above number immediately. Once the street is resurfaced, any excavations in a newly
paved street within one year after the date of the paving will require the resurfacing of the entire block, or
intersection, depending on the location of the excavation. If the street excavation is performed beyond the ope-
year period, a graduated fee will apply. (Street Damage Restoration Fee per City Resolution No. 96:0726).
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